ANADOLU

EFES

United Nations Global Compact Office
Two United Nations Plaza,
New York, NT 10017 USA

23 November 2017
Dear United Nations Global Compact Office,
As a UNGC participant since 29th December 2011, Anadolu Efes annually publishes sustainability
report which also serves as Communication on Progress (CoP). However, due to the changes

occurred in reporting bodies, we will able to publish our sustainability report in December 2017.

Therefore, we hereby ask for an extension period of 90 days in order to be able to post a Cop that
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.

We appreciate the consideration given to our request, and we greatly value our continued supprt to
the UN Global Compact.

Sincerly,

Simge Balaban
Corporate Communications Manager
Anadolu Efes Biracilik ve Malt Sanayi A.S.



